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CANTOL
N.O.

NO ODOUR
RESIDUAL INSECTICIDE

RESIDUALLY KILLS ANTS, COCKROACHES, TICKS, FLEAS, AND OTHER
LISTED INSECTS IN NON-FOOD AREAS OF COMMERCIAL

BUILDINGS: WAREHOUSES, THEATRES,OFFICE BUILDINGS, SCHOOLS,
MOTELS, HOTELS, RESTAURANTS AND FOOD PROCESSING FACILITIES.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

GUARANTEE:

d-TRANS ALLETHRIN........................ 0.050%
RELATED COMPOUNDS........................ 0.004%
PERMETHRIN............................... 0.200%
RELATED REACTION PRODUCTS ................0.017%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE..... 0.251%

COMMERCIAL

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

CAUTION EXPLOSIVE

NET CONTENTS 425 g

REGISTRATION NO. 20975.03 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

SOLD BY:
CANTOL LTD.

199 STEELCASE ROAD WEST,
MARKHAM, ONTARIO, L3R 3M4

TO RE-ORDER CALL TOLL FREE : 1 800 387 9773



DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  General:  SHAKE BEFORE USE.  HOLD CONTAINER
RIGHT.  APPLY IN SHORT BURSTS.  Use this product as a spot or
crack and crevice treatment to control cockroaches, silverfish,
fleas, ticks, and other insects listed below.  Apply this product
only as a coarse spray or crack and crevice treatment to
localized areas where pests are found or may occur.  Spray
surfaces until wet.  Repeat as needed.

FOR SPOT TREATMENT:  To kill ants, cockroaches, crickets,
silverfish, spiders, sowbugs, earwigs and carpet beetles:  Spray
area where these pests are found or may hide, including dark
corners of rooms and closets, cracks and crevices in walls; along
baseboards and door and window frames:  behind and beneath sinks,
stoves, refrigerators and cabinets and around garbage cans,
plumbing and other utility installations.  Pests driven out of
hiding places should be sprayed directly.  For ants apply to and
trails, also around doors and windows and wherever else these
pests may find entrances.  Repeat as necessary.

TO KILL BROWN DOG TICK AND FLEAS:  Thoroughly apply as a spot
treatment to infested areas such as pet beds and resting
quarters, nearby cracks and crevices, along and behind baseboards
window and door frames and localised areas of floor and floor
coverings where these pests may be present.  Old bedding should
be removed and replaced with clean fresh bedding after treatment. 
Do not spray pet with the product.

FLIES AND MOSQUITOES:  Use only out of doors as an aid in
reducing annoyance from these insects.  Spray outside surfaces of
window and door frames as well as other areas where the pests may
enter.  Also spray dark corners and localized areas (such as
eaves) or porches, patios, garages where these insects may
congregate.  Flies and mosquitoes coming to rest on treated
surfaces will be killed.  Repeat treatment when necessary.

FOR CRACK AND CREVICE:  To kill ants, cockroaches, crickets,
silverfish, sowbugs, spiders, earwigs, brown dog ticks, fleas and
carpet beetles:  Apply spray in small amounts directly into
cracks and crevices.  Equipment capable of delivering a pin
stream should be used in points between different elements of
construction, between equipment and floors, openings leading to
voids and hollow spaces in walls, equipment legs and bases where
the above insects hide.

STORAGE:  Store in a cool area away from heat or open flame.

DISPOSAL:  Do not re-use empty container.  Wrap container and put
in trash collection.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  May cause skin



irritation.  Avoid breathing vapours.  Don't spray this product
into the air.  Avoid contact with skin.  Wash hands after use. 
Avoid contamination of food or food processing surfaces.  Remove
or cover food and utensils before spraying.  Do not use this
product on any edible crop, or any edible areas of food
processing, handling, packaging, or storage facilities.

This pesticide is toxic to fish.  Do not apply directly to any
body of water.  Do not contaminate water by cleaning of equipment
or disposal of waste.

Contents under pressure.  Do not use or store near heat or open
flame.  Do not puncture or incinerate container.  Exposure to
temperatures above 50 'C may cause bursting.

FIRST AID:  If on skin, wash with soap and water.  If in eyes
rinse with water.  If irritation persists, consult a physician. 
If ingested, do not induce vomiting due to possible aspiration
hazard.  Consult a physician immediately.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

printed on recycled paper
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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